
 
 
 February 2, 1995 
 
 
 
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD  21702 
 
Dear Harold: 
 

Thank you again for lending your diskette with the draft 
(unedited) copy of Hoax/Case Open.  I have been able to print out 
a copy of the document and it is high on my list of priorities.  
I am returning your diskette. 
 

I am also enclosing a copy of a newspaper clipping that will 
interest you if you have not yet seen it. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
T. Jeremy Gunn 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
 


